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I would like to object to the above application for the following reasons :

There will be increased traffic on an already congested road and junction near the application site. This junction 
already comes to a full stop at rush hour and when there are any road works in the vicinity.
Traffic will increase in Cuffley which already has congestion problems.
Medical surgery cannot cope with the current population so could not cope with any increase.
The same argument could be made for education and all other facilities.
There are no very special circumstances to justify this development in the green belt.
This would also be an island development which is against national planning policy.

All in all this development would be detrimental to the area as a whole and to the local community.

Thank you
17 Bradgate, Cuffley




